
 
 
 

RFP-2024-2 Disaster Utility Debris Removal and Disposal of Damaged 
Distribution Lines  

Advertised in the Claremore Progress June 16th and June 23rd, 2024 

 
 

Request for Proposal 
 
 
The City of Claremore will be receiving emailed proposals for RFP-2024-2 Disaster Utility Removal and 
Disposal of Damage Distribution Lines until the hour of 12:00 p.m. (Noon), on June 28, 2024 by email to 
Grady.Lemons@claremore.com, and reviewed at 12 pm, for furnishing all supervision, labor, materials, 
equipment, etc., and performing all work necessary for: The City of Claremore, Oklahoma Disaster 
Recovery Distribution, Removal and Disposal of Damaged Utility Poles, Static Wire, Conduction and all 
Associated Assets .  
 
To be a valid delivery, Bids must be submitted electronically to email to Grady.Lemons@claremore.com.  
 
Bids sent to any other email or location will not be considered.  
 
This project consists of furnishing all supervision, labor, material and equipment necessary to Disaster 
Debris Removal and Disposal of Damaged Distribution of the City of Claremore Power Grid Line utility 
poles, static wire, conductor and all associated assets.  
 
Electronic drawings and specifications are on file and can be secured from the City of Claremore via 
email – Grady.Lemons@claremore.com.  
 
The City of Claremore, Oklahoma is an Equal Opportunity Employer. The City also encourages all small 
and minority-owned firms and women’s business enterprises (DBE’s, including MBE’s, WBE’s and SBE’s) 
to apply. 
 

Please contact Grady Lemons, Assistant Finance Director, at 918-341-1325 ext.131 or 
grady.lemons@claremore.com with any questions or to receive a proposal specification package. 
Packages are also available at https://claremore.com/bids 


